












 













 

 
 

The Duke Energy reservoir mosquito control program expresses our appreciation for the con-

tinued support of North Carolina and South Carolina public health and natural resource agen-

cies and the membership of the North Carolina Mosquito and Vector Control Association and 

The South Carolina Mosquito Control Association. 

 

 Submitted by Kenneth L. Manuel and Tommy W. Bowen, program leaders of the Duke Energy Reservoir 

Mosquito Control Program – Charlotte, North Carolina. 

 
 

Mosquito ID Opportunity 
 
This year’s North Carolina Mosquito & Vector Control Association meeting will held November 
4-6 in Wrightsville Beach, NC just outside of Wilmington, NC.  This is the same week as the 
SCMCA meeting just down the road at the Ocean Drive Resort in North Myrtle Beach.   
 
Parker Whitt will be giving a Mosquito ID short course from 1pm to 5 pm at the conclusion of 
the NCMVCA Meeting at the Blockade Runner in Wrightsville Beach.  If you have a chance to 
attend it could be either a good starter course or an chance to sharpen you mosquito ID skills. 
If you plan to attend and have an ID scope, you should try and bring it.  There will be a $10.00 
charge for the course to help pay the Blockade Runner for the meeting space.  You do not need to 
sign up for this, just show up. You should have time after the course to get to the Early Bird din-
ner In North Myrtle Beach. 




